

Consulate General of the United States of America Ciudad Juarez, Chih. Mexico

March 30, 2015

Alan Salcedo Gómez ACT - Preparatoria Central de Cd. Juárez

Dear Alan Salcedo Gómez,

Welcome to the Youth Council of the U.S. Consulate General in Ciudad Juarez. You have been selected to join this esteemed group thanks to your leadership skills and work with the community.

The Youth Council is a nonpartisan group which maintains a close relationship with the Consulate General and whose principles are based on respect for human rights, human dignity, and non-discrimination.

The Youth Council serves as a liaison among the diverse views and youth groups in the state of Chihuahua, provides advice and input on U.S. Consulate activities on issues related to youth, such as education, employability, health and well-being, and helps promote understanding of, and developing solutions to, shared challenges, such as social inclusion and environmental sustainability.

We foresee your collaboration not only as means for your personal growth, but also as a valuable contribution to strengthening the ties between our nations. We look forward to and appreciate your active participation in Youth Council meetings and activities.

Cordially,

lan G. Brownlee Consul General